
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Hope you are all enjoying every moment of a well-deserved summer 

vacation, taking the time to relax and renew the energy for the coming 

school year. 

 

Please be informed that your sons/ daughters are expected back to 

school according to the following dates:  

 

- The IGCSE students will be back to school on Saturday, September 

7th, 2024 

- Foundation 1: Saturday, September 14th, 2024. 

- Foundation 2, the CP and the PreIGCSE: Monday, September 16th, 

2024. 

 

Thank you  

Best Regards,  

 

College Director 

 

      Hala Toma 

 


